ALAMEDA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

HEALTH CARE SERVICES 1131 HARBOR BAY PARKWAY
AGENCY ALAMEDA, CA 94502

ALEX BRISCOE, Agency Director FAX £§18§ 22?:8?22

November 14, 2013

Mr. Douglas Herman Mr. Dan Tisoncik

Port of Oakland United Airlines

530 Water Street 1200 E. Algenquin Rd.
Qakland, CA 94604-2064 Elk Grove Township, IL 60007

(Sent Via email to
DHerman@PortOakland.com)

Subject: Site Cleanup Program (SCP) case file # RO0000414 and Geotracker Global ID T0600101423, MOIA,
United Airlines MF35/36, 1100 Airport Drive, Oakland CA 94621 ‘

Dear Messrs. Herman and Tisoncik:

The above-referenced site is a Site Cleanup Program (SCP), formerly the Spills, Leaks, Investigations, and
Cleanup (SLIC) program, case due to the presence of soil and groundwater contamination on the property.
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is the agency providing regulatory oversight for this case. In
order for ACEH to complete the regulatory review and closure process, we require a deposit to an oversight
account.

As requested during the meeting on October 22, 2013, ACEH has determined that the current outstanding deficit
for work to date is $4,950.20. In order to facilitate case closure evaluation, please send a check in the amount of
$10,000.00 payable to Alameda County Environmental Health. Please send your check to the attention of our
Finance Department.

This additional deposit may or may not be sufficient to provide all necessary regulatory oversight. ACEH will
deduct actual costs incurred based upon the hourly rate specified below. If these funds are insufficient, additional
deposit will be requested. Otherwise, any unused monies will be refunded to you or your designee.

The deposit is authorized in Section 6.92.040L of the Alameda County Ordinance Code. Work on this project is
being debited at the Ordinance specified rate, currently $204.00 per hour.

Please write “SCP” (the type of project), the site address, and the number AR0315143 on your check.
If you have any questions, please contact Keith Nowell at (510) 567-6764.

Sincerely, -

Ariu L
Director
cc: Diane Heinze Port of Oakland, 530 Watér Street, Oakland, CA 94604-2064 (Sent Via email to

dheinze@portoakland.com )
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